
Dear families, 
 
At this time, today’s weather forecast is for thunderstorms, so this afternoon’s 
Harmonize concert cannot go ahead on the field and we are unable to move the 
event inside. 
 
Instead, we will hold our usual Harmonize session in the Hall as normal, I will 
introduce our children to next year’s Young Voices songs and we will say goodbye to 
our wonderful Year 6 Harmonize children as we send them on their way to 
secondary school. 
 
Please collect your child as normal from the Hall at 4:30pm. 
 
The Young Voices information evening is still taking place at 6pm in the Music 
Room, please come through Reception from 5:50pm if you are coming to find out 
about Harmonize and their visit to the O2 Arena in January. 
 
As always, please email Harmomize@tma.bucks.sch.uk for any queries relating to 
the choir. 
 
Thanks everyone 
 
Em Marshall 
Head of Music & Performing Arts 
Two Mile Ash School 
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